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To Agoura Hills City Council,

Please add my name to the growing list of Agoura Hills residents that would like to see the
city go gas-free!

I support the proposal to require all new residential developments of two or more dwelling
units and new commercial units (except restaurants) to achieve 100% electrification.

Sincerely,
Yvette Marie St. Onge






